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Dear Senator:

The attached Quarterly Mass Mailing Report (April 1
to June 30, 1984) is submitted to you in compliance with
the Regulations Governing Mass Mail which require the
Sergeant at Arms to send to each Senator and the Rules
Committee a quarterly statement of the costs incurred as
a result of mass mailings processed for that Senator.

In addition to this quarterly report, I am supplying
you with Monthly Mass Mailing Reports which give you a
breakdown of costs by Work Order. The quarterly report
is compiled from these monthly reports with the exception
of OCR costs which are calculated on a separate work sheet
and then added to the quarterly report. A copy of this
OCR work sheet is also attached for those Senators who
had work processed through OCR.

If you have questions or suggestions regarding your
report, please contact Judy Wilbert in the Service Depart-
ment on extension 4-6138.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

Larry E. Smith
Sergeant at Arms
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